
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Articles of Incorporation were
filed with the Department of
State of the Commonwealth
of Pennsylvania, on May 11,
2024,  with  respect  to  a
proposed  nonprofit
corporation,  Fairview
Elementary  School  Parent
Teacher  Organization,  which
has been incorporated under
the Nonprofit Corporation Law
of 1988.
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